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January 28, 2022 
 
Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC 20426 
 
RE:   Equitrans, L.P. 
 Docket No. CP22-   -000 
 Ohio Valley Connector Expansion Project 
 
Dear Secretary Bose: 
 
Pursuant to Section 7(c) of the Natural Gas Act, 15 U.S.C. § 717f(c), and Part 157 of the 
regulations of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission, Equitrans, L.P. submits the 
attached application requesting a certificate of public convenience and necessity and required 
authorizations for the Ohio Valley Connector Expansion Project.  The Ohio Valley Connector 
Expansion Project consists of: the acquisition of the existing non-jurisdictional Cygrymus 
Compressor Station in Greene County, Pennsylvania and the construction of (i) two turbines 
at the Cygrymus Compressor Station; (ii) one additional compressor unit at the existing Corona 
Compressor Station Wetzel County, West Virginia; (iii) one additional  compressor unit at the 
existing Plasma Compressor Station in Monroe County, Ohio; (iv) approximately 5.5 miles of 
pipeline in different locations related to the compressor stations; (v) one deep anode groundbed 
and rectifier for cathodic protection in Greene County, PA; and (vi) ancillary facilities. 
 
This application contains public information and non-public information and is organized as 
follows consistent with the Commission’s filing guidelines: 
 

• Volume 1 – Public: Application and Public Exhibits 
• Volume 2 – Public: Environmental Report (excluding privileged information) 
• Volume 3 – Critical Energy Infrastructure Information: Includes non-public 

information. 
• Volume 4 – Privileged: Includes privileged information. 

 
The information in Volumes 3 and 4 should not be released to the public.  Please contact me 
with any questions regarding this request for non-public treatment. 
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Equitrans filed this Request using the Commission’s e-filing system.  Due to COVID-19 
pandemic restrictions, Equitrans is not providing paper copies of the filing at this time.  If you 
have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (412) 553-5786 or 
meggerding@equitransmidstream.com.  Thank you.   

 
Respectfully submitted, 
EQUITRANS, L.P. 
 
By: 
 
Matthew Eggerding 
 

Attachments 


